
 

 

 

Re. DC/LL 17.02.17 

 

 

Rights Respecting School Award (Level 1) Workshop 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

I would like to invite you to a Rights Respecting School Award (Level 1) Workshop on 

Wednesday 1st March 2017 from 17.45 to 18.30. We believe that our school’s 

journey towards attaining this award will help our pupils to grow into confident, caring 

and responsible young citizens both in school and within the wider community. By 

learning about their rights, our pupils, your children, will also learn about the 

importance of respecting the rights of others i.e. their responsibilities.  

At this workshop, I will provide you with more detailed information about this award 

and how you can support us, working with your children at home. I hope to see as 

many of you as possible so to help accommodate numbers, please can you let staff in 

the office know if you are able to attend. Unfortunately, no childcare can be provided 

during this meeting so if your child/ren attend they will need to sit next to you during 

this meeting. 

I look forward to meeting with you in the near future. 

Yours faithfully, 

Deborah Craddock 

Year 3/4 Phase Leader and School Lead for PSHCE  

 

 


